
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Friday 25th October 2024

Poppy Appeal

Dear Parents/ Carers

We are supporting the Royal British Legion’s Poppy Appeal and poppies will be available to buy in school
from Monday 4th November in preparation of Remembrance Day. If your child would like to donate or
purchase an item listed below please send them with their donation on the following days:

● Monday – Reception/Yr 1/Yr 2
● Tuesday- Yr3/Yr4
● Wednesday – Yr 5/Yr 6

Items for sale:

● Paper Poppy – 50p
● Zip Pull – 50p
● Reflector - £1
● Wristbands - £1
● Snap Bands - £1.50

Yours Sincerely

Mrs E Monnery
Headteacher
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